
 

NOTIFICATION FROM SAFAL BRANCH, ACADEMICS UNIT, CBSE 

 

To, 

All the Heads of Schools Affiliated to CBSE 

Subject: Re-conduct of Batch-1& 2 Grade 8 Science SAFAL Assessment on 2nd March, 2023-reg. 

Dear Principal, 

Greetings of the day! 

This is to inform you that due to an unexpected technical glitch at SAFAL digital portal, SAFAL 

Assessment responses of batch- 1 & 2 Grade 8 Science which was held on 8th February 2023 could not be 

captured by the system. 

Therefore, you are requested to kindly re-conduct the assessment for batch-1& 2  Grade 8 

Science on 2nd March 2023 so that a comprehensive report may be generated. 

Your cooperation is solicited in this matter. 

Thanks & Regards, 

SAFAL Branch 

Academics Unit, CBSE 

 

 





 
 

 


